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Extending Al Fresco programs

Lana Fox 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:36 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Lana Fox 
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Save SJ Restaurants

Shawn Milligan 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:38 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Shawn Milligan 
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Retaurants

Judi Souza >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:39 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3).  
I heard from the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to
support small business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be
extended to let restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and
responsible manner.  

I see only upsides to this. Those of us living in Willow Glen have been trying, for years, to
emulate Los Gatos, with that quaint, homey small-town feel. Since we eliminated some of the
graffic and roadway, the al fresco dining has added to our charm. Let the businesses decide for
themselves if they wish to avail themselves of this opportunity to showcase their restaurants.
(Just think- a positive Covid-related issue!) 

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing, Gentlepersons, and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to
prioritize small business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an
equitable economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.  
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And these opinions I speak as an owner of three (3) small businesses operating in San Jose.

Sincerely,

Judi Souza 
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We Need Support

Robert Farac 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:40 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Robert Farac 
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Open county up!

Mike Bergstrom 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:42 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Mike Bergstrom 
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Working with business to re-open

Drew Miller 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:43 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Drew Miller
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Al Fresco program

Rodney Brooks 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:45 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Rodney Brooks 
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Extend al fresco dinning

Elier Peraza >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:48 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Elier Peraza 
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Restaurant Al Fresco program

Marty Kropelnicki 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:49 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Marty Kropelnicki 
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Support Small Businesses

Nathan Wise 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:49 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Nathan Wise 
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small business resiliency

Jeff Meyers < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:51 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Jeff Meyers 
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San Jose Al Fresco program

Lorene Alexander 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:56 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Lorene Alexander 
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Extend the Al Fresco program

Grace Juran 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:56 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Grace Juran 
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Please vote to help our restaurants!

Cindy Faulkner < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:00 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Cindy Faulkner 
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Extend San Jose Al Fresco

Bill Harrington < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:01 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Bill Harrington 
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Support Al Fresco program

Erin Wildemuth < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:05 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Erin Wildemuth 
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Please help Save our Restaurants

Janel Montes-Schmiedeberg >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:07 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Janel Montes-Schmiedeberg 
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Please support small businesses/restuarants and the Al Fresco program

Erika Gasaway >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:10 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

To my elected representatives, 

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

I live and work in downtown San Jose. I cannot tell you how awesome it was last year to see
the restaurants and small businesses innovate solutions to the COVID shutdown that wound
up making downtown safer, cleaner, and more fun. Closing streets like San Pedro Street and
Post Street to vehicle traffic opened up those spaces and gave businesses room to thrive. The
new outdoor seating, lighting, music, TVs, and (more recently) heaters, and the addition of
pop-up businesses have made those blocks more vibrant than I have ever seen them. I missed
the window to go see a movie at the parking structure (I think it was hosted by Cinema 3?) but I
would have loved to do that and hope it will be an option next year. Letting a local business get
people outside to exercise in an empty parking lot is such a no brainer, since most of us living
downtown don't have space in our apartments to workout and the gyms have all been closed.
With more residents moving into the newly finished (and to be finished) high rises, the
opportunity for the downtown businesses is greater than ever. Let's not get in their way! 

I am so grateful to the owners of small businesses for doing their best to stay open, because
they are part of what I love about living and working in downtown. I am asking you, as my
representatives, to please return that gratitude by supporting them.  

Please support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small business resiliency and to
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help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable economic recovery if we are
leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Erika Gasaway 
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Extend the Al Fresco program

Monique Yamamoto <
Thu 3/11/2021 3:10 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Monique Yamamoto
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Extend the Al Fresco program

Ryan Yamamoto <
Thu 3/11/2021 3:11 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Ryan Yamamoto 
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approve the budget for small business

Huong Truong < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:12 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Huong Truong 
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We need to safely REOPEN Business ASAP

Brian Crane < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:14 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Brian Crane 
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Restaurants

Roger Reedy < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:18 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Roger Reedy 
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Al Fresco Program

Julie Donnellan < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:25 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Julie Donnellan 
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Al Fresco program

Mark Tolley <
Thu 3/11/2021 3:31 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Mark Tolley 
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Outdoor Dining

Casey Tharp 
Thu 3/11/2021 3:33 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Casey Tharp 
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Agenda item 3.3 Small Business Resiliency

Randal Wing 
Thu 3/11/2021 3:40 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Randal Wing 
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Supporting Restaurants and Small Business Owners - Al Fresco Extension

Glenn Perkins < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:44 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Glenn Perkins 
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Current State and County Policy regarding COVID shelter in place

Michael Fox < >
Thu 3/11/2021 3:45 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Michael Fox 
 

 



3/11/2021 Mail - Agendadesk - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov/AAMkADUxOWI4ZjE3LTRkNDEtNGUzMS04MjAwLTIzNzdiYTdkMjc5NAAuAAAAAAC… 1/2

 [External Email]

Al Fresco Program

Leigh Fike 
Thu 3/11/2021 3:45 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Leigh Fike 
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Please Give Our Business Owners a Chance

Lisa Riggs 
Thu 3/11/2021 3:48 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Lisa Riggs 
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Al Fresco

Kathryn Satcher 
Thu 3/11/2021 3:51 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Satcher 
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Thank you for your consideration.

Nico Wiborg 
Thu 3/11/2021 3:57 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Nico Wiborg 
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San Jose Al Fresco program

Suzanne Sidensol 
Thu 3/11/2021 4:02 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Sidensol 
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Helping Local Restaurants (Speaking for Willow Glen)

Peter Fargo <
Thu 3/11/2021 4:08 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Peter Fargo 
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Agenda item 3.3

Katja Breitwieser 
Thu 3/11/2021 4:08 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Katja Breitwieser 
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San Jose Al Fresco program

Joanne Beasley 
Thu 3/11/2021 4:11 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Joanne Beasley 
 

 



3/11/2021 Mail - Agendadesk - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov/AAMkADUxOWI4ZjE3LTRkNDEtNGUzMS04MjAwLTIzNzdiYTdkMjc5NAAuAAAAAAC… 1/2

 [External Email]

Support for Agenda Item 3.3

kim novielli < >
Thu 3/11/2021 4:34 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

kim novielli 
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Please reopen businesses safely.

Richard Ajluni 
Thu 3/11/2021 5:06 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Richard Ajluni 
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Al Fresco Program extention

Patrick Wolpert >
Thu 3/11/2021 5:21 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please realize how POPULAR this is. Our small micro-festivals that allow extension of
premises on festival weekends / farmer's markets / etc. are a huge success. The business and
good will generated by this far outweighs the impact to traffic and pedestrian walkways. Many
areas in San Jose could become a walkable paradise if this program is made permanent. Think
about making San Jose a destination for leisure and dining. We have the talent and drive to
make this happen. 

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.
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Sincerely,

Patrick Wolpert 
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San Jose Al Fresco Program

Tony Mirenda >
Thu 3/11/2021 5:25 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner. As someone whom has spent their entire 40+ year career here in San Jose, I believe
it is time to continue to help our restaurants/small businesses get back on the road to recovery.
This would create a badly needed revenue stream to assist these business Owners and their
employees during this truly difficult and extraordinary time. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Tony Mirenda 
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Please keep outdoor dining open

Kevin Dean <
Thu 3/11/2021 5:49 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind. 

What better way to enjoy San Jose and the California climate? And it makes for a modern city
look and feel. We need to change with the times. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Dean 
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Al Fresco

Bruce McHenry 
Thu 3/11/2021 5:58 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Bruce McHenry 
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Al Fresco Program

Dee Jack <
Thu 3/11/2021 5:59 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Dee Jack 
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Al Fresco Program

Warren Jack <
Thu 3/11/2021 6:02 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Warren Jack 
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Support Local Restuarants

Judy Deaton 
Thu 3/11/2021 6:25 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Judy Deaton 
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Extend Al Fresco in San Jose

Tanya Fleming 
Thu 3/11/2021 6:26 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Tanya Fleming 
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Supporting Small Businesses

Johanna Hickle 
Thu 3/11/2021 6:29 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Johanna Hickle 
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Al Fresco dining extension

Gina Cruse 
Thu 3/11/2021 6:43 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Gina Cruse 
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Please extend our Al Fresco Program in San Jose!

Randy Musterer 
Thu 3/11/2021 7:08 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Randy Musterer 
 

 




